55‘/4 | An/ AL /wfj "3/5/47 - %
6/50{-6‘/( TAng J(Zzl&kj < N&ﬁ\/\w;ﬁw
C o Fx vv7 M Cau b
7 cﬁ"‘ Tt oLo—a
b~ Erv  flon

(/\)«v\e NAC . chnn ¢ CrcdediAy  Cdmmn,

/7 /u?/j |

ﬂIfM}J | |
floodiy o A Me o owm
[l - /V\‘/éévj'ns e Lepils ke A b ";)AIKVKV |
Aead Aok Lo, 7 Fhgn /Qf/d.:)
JAgthen  foss
P e A ¥ 2 Z O 8
NEw /lé)' N
S e M?} JAnE = 2y pas o peanel |

i PRAL Lo s fEamen “"76#’/
fav  onfhk I A V.

066 /I/W A Iendlroree FAir 7&01, —
Havry - Josin = Epic Homen PEET < U054y N




® ® RECEIVED

The Annual meeting of Water District 65-A was héld Monday
MAR 0 7 1997

WATER RESOU
WESTERN 5537858

March 3, 1997 at Ola, Idaho.
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Harry McCaulou.

Nominations were made and seconded that officers remain the
same as 1996.

Minutes read and approved.

A credential committee was appointed as follows: Vaughn Spiker,
Eric Herr, and Homer Nesbitt. The committee voted to vote one
vote per water user.

Eric Herr accepted the Water Master job for 1997 water year.

Eric Her made the motion to set the budget the same as 1996.
The budget was Water.Master wage of 506.00, Secretary $40.00
Workmans ~omp. and Misc. $402.00, for a total of $948.00.
Motion was seconded by Vaughn.Spiker.

Vaughn Spiker also suggested that a resolution be sent to the
County for the budget be collected through the tax roll.

Vaughn.Spiker made a motion and Homer Neshitt seconded that the
advisory committee remain the same as 1996.: Kirk Darnell,
Vaughn Spiker, and Don Skippen.

Homer Nesbitt ask is dam at Sage was of need of repair? Discussion
followed. Inspection of the pipe at Sage Hen was discussed.. Eric
Herr reported that the steel needed some repair , a resin coating

would work but the pipe needed to be completely dry to apply.

Steve Lester of the Water Resource Board ask Eric Herr if the
problem with Sutton and MacKensie was settled?

Secretary Janice ask to whom she should refer Title Co. when'
property was being sold and the question of water rights came up
in O0la. Steve Lester reported the Water resource Board should
have all property with water rights on file

Next meeting Mar. 2, 1998

Steve Lester reported that a water right has to be used within
a 5 year period or it is lost, even if the assessment has been paid up.

New filings discussed, it was suggested that someone check legal
notices for new filings. and report to ditch headsor Water Masters.

Meeting adjourned.
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